From: Dieterich, Benjamin 
Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 4:49 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Coleman, Kia; Knazze, Brandie; Sulewski, Patricia; Murphey, Patrick; Hollendoner, Joseph
Subject: RE: ethics authorization for trip to India

Good afternoon, Steve,

This is the follow-up email to our travel. Kia Coleman, Brandie Knazze, Patrick Murphey, Joe Hollendoner, and I travelled to Delhi, India through our involvement in the Civic Leadership Academy (CLA) with the University of Chicago. While there we met with civic/government/nonprofit leaders to enhance our understanding of the interaction between the public and nonprofit sectors in a metropolitan setting outside the United States. We departed on February 19 and returned on February 27.

The CLA is a 6-month training and development partnership between the University of Chicago, the fellows, and the fellows’ employers, in this case, the City of Chicago. There was no cost to the fellows, for either the program or travel. The Employer pays $6,000 per participant for participation in the program, but there is no cost to the employer specifically for the travel component. 

No gifts or honoraria were received for our participation. Please let us know if any additional supporting documentation is required. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 312.744.6142.

Thanks!

Ben

